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Mole Hill Jumping 

Enjoying a rest in the 
woods! 

Families 
Favourite Songs 

This week we 
have  one of 
Rivi’s family’s 
favourite songs –  

Let it be 

by The Beatles. 

 

 

 

  

Dear All,  

A delivery of huge boxes led to lots of den, tunnel and explorative play. 
The children created stories around their play and changed one of the 
boxes into a slide. We have enjoyed some glorious sunny days and this 
has inspired us to go on adventures, we found some very muddy 
puddles and paths, used the woodland swings and found a great little 
spying den so we could spy on the school and Nursery! 

Muddy Adventure 

 

Box fun 

 

Our spying den! 

 

Lunch Boxes and Water bottles 

As I am sure you’re aware we have limited 

space in our entrance hallway. We have a 

new unit for lunch boxes and a separate 

water bottle trolley.  Please can you help us 

by bringing lunch boxes that are not too big 

and helping the children to fit them onto the 

shelf when they arrive in the mornings. If you 

have an item that doesn’t fit in a lunch box, 

please make sure it is named (we will leave 

stickers and pens on the shelf). 

 

 

 

 

Muddy adventures! 


